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June 12th, 2015 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of June 15th – June 19th.   

 

Students are reminded that our year end PALS BBQ will happen on the afternoon of Wednesday, June 17th from 

11:50 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. We welcome all students to stay on site for this annual PALS for Lorne tradition! 

 

The annual Lorne Phoenix Awards will be held on the afternoon of Wednesday, June 17th from 12:35 p.m. – 2:05 

p.m. This special time celebrates the accomplishment of our student’s. Lorne Middle School is bursting with talent 

and each of our student’s displays their unique gifts and talents on a regular basis while at school. We celebrate each 

of you for making LMS a great place to be! Parents/Guardians will be notified by letter if your son/daughter is 

receiving an individual recognition award at this event.  

 

Grade 8 students are reminded of the special moving on celebration planned for the evening of Thursday, June 18th. 

Consent forms are required to participate and we look forward to joining you for an evening celebrating this 

important milestone of completing Middle School prior to your transition to your High School! 

 

As part of our ongoing effort to show our appreciation and celebrate the accomplishments of each of our students, 

every student will receive a complimentary 2014/15 LMS Phoenix Year Book and sports bag on the morning of 

Friday, June 19th.  Special and fun recognition certificates will also be distributed to each student during the morning 

homeroom period. Thank you to each of our students and their families for making Lorne Middle School a great 

place to be!   

 

Final report cards will be distributed on the morning of Friday, June 19th. If students are not present to receive their 

report cards they can be picked-up at the main office on Monday, June 22nd or Tuesday, June 23rd. Any report cards 

not picked-up by Tuesday, June 23rd will be mailed to the home address of the student.  

 

June 19th is the last day for students. Parents/Guardians and students are reminded that this day is a ½ day for 

students. Dismissal for this day will be at the regularly scheduled lunch break which is at 11:50 a.m. School staff 

will be at the school for the full day.  

 

Please note that school staff will be at school on Monday, June 22nd and Tuesday, June 23rd which are scheduled 

administration days for staff.  

 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, 

or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 

announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. On behalf of the entire Lorne Middle School staff we wish 

each of you a safe and enjoyable upcoming summer break! It has been our pleasure to serve you at Lorne Middle 

School! 

 

 

Yours in Education! 

 

Greg Norton 

Principal 
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